
 
Accessible Teaching, Learning, and Assessment Systems (ATLAS) at the University of Kansas is seeking 
teachers of students with extensive support needs to take a survey about making instructional decisions. 
The purpose of this research is to understand how teachers think about academics and how they make 
decisions on what to teach.  
   

   

   

   

   

   

   

Educators who teach academics to students with extensive support needs (i.e., students who take 
alternate academic assessments) in grades 3-8 or 11 this year are eligible to participate.   

Participants will complete an online survey that includes sections about their background, teaching 
experience, and how they make instructional decisions. The survey must be completed all at once and is 
expected to take approximately 10-15 minutes. At the end of the survey, teachers can indicate interest 
in participating in a follow-up interview (approximately 1 hour) to provide additional information about 
how they make academic decisions. Teachers who complete the interview will receive an honoraria of 
$50.  

To participate, click on this link or paste this URL into your browser:  
https://kusurvey.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_eWGLLVbsDk7KC5o  
  
The survey closes on Monday, May 9th.  

If you have any questions about the study, you may contact project staff at ATLAS-AAI@ku.edu.   

Best regards,   
ATLAS Staff   

Visit atlas.ku.edu to learn more about ATLAS projects!   

Individuals with disabilities are encouraged to attend University of Kansas–sponsored events. If you 
require reasonable accommodation to participate in this event, please contact ATLAS staff via email at 
atlas-aai@ku.edu or via phone at 785-864-0066 
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